
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all those parents who 
attended Parents Evening this week for 
feedback of their children’s work this 
year.  I would have expected to see more 
parents attending.  If there is any way we 
can improve on the timing or the set up, 
then please let me know. 
 
Congratulations to Year 2, who went on 
their trip to ‘All Things Wild’ on Tuesday. 
The children thoroughly enjoyed their day 
and their behaviour was a credit to the 
school. 
 
Year 3 to Year 6 are taking part in the 
World Cup at lunchtime, every game will 
be played with a 5 a-side tournament.  
Thank you to those children who have 
eagerly participated.  We await to see 
which team is victorious. 
 
Have a good weekend 
 

Yours Sincerely 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 

 

                       

    

    
      

 

 

 

    

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

This week’s children who had Hot Chocolate with Mr Hill were: 

  
                   Paris P in Year 2 
Abbie H  in Year 3,  Jack S, and Cian A in Year 4 
                   Mollie G in Year 5 
         Jake B and Kurun T in Year 6  

 
WELL DONE  

    Friday 15th June, 2018

 

BOOK FAIR 

Book Fair is in School until Tuesday evening. 
Books can be purchased in the lower School 

hall from 3.15am to 3.30am. 

 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94.4% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

PINE: 97.6% 

Important Dates:  
School trips 
6th July – Year 4 Trip  
3rd July – Year 3 Trip 
10th July – Yr 6 Trip to Weston-Super-Mare 
12th July – Year 5 Trip 
17th July – Reception Trip 
5th December – Year 2,3,4,5 and 6 – Theatre 
Trip 
19th December – Reception, Year 1 and 2 
Theatre Trip 
EYFS Play & Stay Sessions 
 22nd and 26th June 
28th June – EFYS Induction Evening 
Next Term Events 
School Summer Fair – 11th July 
Sports Day – 13th July 
Year 6 School Disco – 18th July 5.30 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 20th July 
Summer Term Break Up 
Friday 20th July – Children will break-up 

BREAKFAST CLUB – 50p PER CHILD, PER DAY 

There are spaces available in breakfast club, please contact 
the school office if you are interested. 

To all those celebrating Eid, we hope you have a 
wonderful few days celebrating. 


